Notice to Our Vendors

THE BERMUDA HOSPITALS BOARD

(KING EDWARD VII MEMORIAL HOSPITAL & MID-ATLANTIC WELLNESS INSTITUTE)

OUR FISCAL YEAR ENDS MARCH 31ST, 2011

Please submit all outstanding invoices, for goods and services supplied to the Bermuda Hospitals Board ON OR BEFORE 31st MARCH 2011, to the Accounts Payable Department

No later than MARCH 25th, 2011

Invoices should be faxed to the attention of Ms. Donika Desilva, Accounts Payable Supervisor on **Fax: 236-7804 or 236-2213.** If further assistance is required contact Donika Desilva on Tel: 239-2022.